
Ben Franklin Academy 
 

 
 

Have your kids had a growth spurt? Or, are you ready to get uniforms for 

the changing weather? Come check out the great deals on gently used 

uniforms!  
 

Saturday, May 8, 2021 

 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

Outside in the courtyard 

between the BFA gyms 

 

Have uniforms to sell? 
 

If you would like to sell your uniforms, please follow the tagging 

instructions and complete the inventory form, which can be found on the 

PTO website: www.bfacademy.org/parent-teacher-organization.  

 

Please drop items off tagged and with the completed inventory form to 

the front office between May 3-6 ONLY. 
 

 

 

Questions? 

Email: Nicole Hayes at celect7@gmail.com 

 

mailto:celect7@gmail.com

